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To all our Dear Friends of the Olim Fund,
Happy New Year!

As the New Year has begun, [ want to take this as an opportunity to extend my heartfelt greetings for the
season and show my appreciation to all of you for your loving prayers, support and dedication to our
Organization “The Olim Fund of the Land of Israel”. Many of you gave your time and money sacrificially,
working extra hours without getting any remuneration, but without you, we could not have achieved our
goals or helped so many needy families in the land of Israel.

Last year was a great year as far as achieving our goals are concerned. We have had many challenges as
we were re-organizing. We had some changes in our staff and board of directors however, we are sure
now that we are in God's perfect will, and with His help we will continue doing what we are called to do.

We have many new projects lined up for this year and [ am sure with your dedication and determination
to help, we will be able to fulfill our specific goals and fulfill the great commandment to help the poor and
needy. One of our urgent needs is to find a person that will be in charge of our representatives around
Israel. Please help us pray for the Lord to send the perfect person for the job.

In Joel 3:1-2 the LORD is saying that He will judge the people according to what we have done with the
land of Israel and its people.

Be sure to know that "HaShem" The Lord is pleased with what you are doing to help this poor and needy
in the Land of Israel, specially helping the new immigrants to fulfill the prophecy about their coming

back to possess the land.

My best wishes to you and your families for a safe, healthy, joyous, successful, wonderful and a very
Happy New Year!

I thank you all again for your support and hope our relationship continues as we achieve success together
to enhance His kingdom according to His will.

May the Lord continue blessing you in every way!

Tamara Silverman
Executive Director



